PRESENTER INSTRUCTIONS 27TH NWAS
Oral Presentations

Talks should be 10-12 minutes, leaving time for questions and speaker changes.  If you use the full 15 minutes, no time will be left for questions at the end of your presentation.
A PC-laptop computer and LCD projector will be available for oral presentations.  Please bring your presentation on a flash drive or CD and be prepared to load your presentation on the computer when you arrive at the symposium.  If you used an Apple Macintosh computer/software to create your presentation, it is best to bring your own Apple laptop and make sure you bring you own computer projector connector cable – and test it prior to your presentation!

Posters
We will not be able to mount posters using push pins onto corkboard or into the walls of the room we are in.  We will provide a putty-like wall adhesive to mount your posters onto the walls.

Because of this, we encourage you to use lightweight material for the poster; lamination is not recommended as it may be too heavy to be supported by the wall adhesive.

